Thank You for your support of THE



OTONABEE-SOUTH MONAGHAN FOOD CUPBOARD

Until further notice, donations of food are not being accepted.

Please consider a monetary donation: By cheque, made payable to 'Keene United Church', and in the memo line, 'OSM Food Cupboard'. Please mail to Keene United Church, P.O. Box 159, Keene ON KOL 2GO. Charitable receipts will be issued for donations over \$20.

Donation jars are located at Three Roads Farm and Keene General Store.

c/o Keene United Church 30 North Street Keene, OntarioKoL 2Go 705-295-6952

Partnering with



osmfoodcupboard@nexicom.net

If need food, please register at e-mail address.

Open 2nd Thursday of month, 12 to 2 p.m. & 4 to 6 p.m.